
École secondaire LESTER B. PEARSON High School 
11575 rue P.M. Favier, Montréal (Québec)  H1G 6E5 

TEL: (514) 328-4442  FAX: (514) 328-4443 
 

 

March 26th, 2019. 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to welcome you and your child to our school. We could not be happier to have your child join 
our family for the next academic year.  

We are sending you this letter to inform you that Top Marks will be our school uniform supplier. They will be 
at Lester B. Pearson H.S. for the annual fittings for new students. The dates and time for the fitting are as 
follows: 

  

 Wednesday April 17th, 2019 from 3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 Thursday April 18th, 2019 from 3:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 

The fittings will be taking place at school in the Sport Etudes Study Hall room and parents are invited to enter 
the school from the main entrance on P.M. Favier street- Sport Études doors. We will have signs at the front 
entrance to help direct you. Please keep in mind that Top Marks will require a deposit of 25% on the evening 
of the fitting in order to process the order.  

We have attached their order package for your attention with all the necessary information required for the 
fittings. It is important to book an appointment with them for the fitting as per the instructions in the package.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Top Marks directly.  

 

We look forward to meeting you and your child on one of our uniform fitting evenings. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Mr. Vitantonio    Ms. Triestino 
Principal    Vice Principal (L 1/2) 

 

 

 
 


